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23rd January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Nursery Late Collections 

 

It has been brought to the leadership team's attention that some pupils are being collected 
late from nursery on a regular basis. Whilst we understand that there may be emergency 
occasions this happens, it should not be a regular occurrence. 

Your child MUST be collected at 11.30am each day.  Doors are open from 11.20am.  We will 
now implement the policy that if your child is not collected by 11.30am then this will be 
recorded and monitored and a meeting held to inform you of charges that will apply for late 
collection of your child.  

Collecting children late can make them anxious and also causes disruption to the other 
pupils who stay for a later session. 

We appreciate your support and cooperation with this matter.  

If you wish to discuss this matter, please book an appointment with a member of the Senior 
leadership Team.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Senior Leadership Team 

 

 


